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I am writing in strong support of HB 2301.  

     Many families in Oregon are generational farmers and while the equipment and 

property have value the owners do not. They are forced to sell off their family 

homesteads that have been in the family for over a century. When all they wanted 

was to keep that peice of family history alive and operating. Allowing this generational 

success to continue is what every parent, grandparent, ect. hopes for.  

Thank you for your time  

Tricia Hafner  


